
TEMPE ARIZONA STAKE QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Tempe Stake, 
 

As we prepare for general conference on April 5–6, we 

have a sacred opportunity to hear the voice of the Lord 
through His chosen prophet and apostles. In a world 
filled with distractions and shifting values, the guidance 
of living prophets is more vital than ever. President     
Russell M. Nelson has repeatedly invited us to strengthen 
our testimony of Jesus Christ and to seek personal       
revelation. As we listen with open hearts and a            
willingness to act, we will receive direction tailored to 
our individual and family needs. 
 

Above all, general conference is a time to refocus on our 

Savior, Jesus Christ. Every message given will, in some 
way, point us to Him—His love, His Atonement, and His 
power to heal and strengthen us. As we approach this  
sacred weekend, let us prepare spiritually by praying for 
understanding, studying the words of past conferences, 
and removing distractions that might keep us from truly 
hearing and applying the Lord’s counsel. 
 

We encourage every family and individual in the Tempe 

Stake to make this conference a priority. Gather with 
loved ones, take notes, and discuss what the Spirit   
teaches you. As we follow the prophet’s counsel and  
center our lives on Christ, we will find peace, clarity, and 
the strength to face whatever lies ahead. May we all 
come ready to listen, learn, and act on the words the 
Lord has prepared for us. 
 

With love and gratitude, 
Tempe Stake Presidency 
  

Visit us at: TempeStake.org 

http://www.TempeStakeFriends.com

















